
District 48 Monthly Meeting 

January 10th, 2018 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00PM by ADCM Claude B. 

 

12 Traditions:  Read by Ellen D. 

Roll Call & GSR Meeting Report:  Present & Reported as follows: 10 AM Morning Group – Good, 
12+12=24 Tuesday Night – Needs Support-Men & Women, A Common Solution – Good, Friday Morning 
St. Ann’s – Good, Friday Night Big Book – Good, Friday Night Group – Good, Lunch Hour Group (12:-5 
Mtg.) – Good, Men’s Step Group – Good, Monday Night DuBoistown – Good, New Freedom Group–Alt. 
MC Club – Needs Support-Men & Women, Picture Rocks (Monday Night Group) – Good, Rewards of 
Sobriety – Saturday Night – Needs Support-Men & Women, Saturday Morning Big Book – Good, Search 
for Sobriety – Good, The Solution – Good, Thursday Night DuBoistown – Good, Thursday Night Women’s 
Group – Good, Up the Creek Saturday Night – Good, Waking Up Sober–Sunday Morning Muncy – Good, 
Wednesday Night–Muncy – Good, Williamsport Group Tuesday Night – New Location Starting 
1/02/2018, 7:00 pm @ the New Covenant Church of Christ, 202 East 3rd Street, Williamsport, PA 17701. 
Young People in Recovery – Needs Support-Men & Women. 

Minutes: December minutes were read. A motion was made to accept the minutes as read. Motion was 
seconded, all were in favor. Minutes were emailed to all Area 59 Officers per the request of our DCM. 

Treasurer’s Report/ Finance Committee: Sam E. gave the treasurer’s report. Motion was made to 
accept the treasurer’s report as read. Motion seconded, all were in favor.   

DCM: No Report 

ADCM: No Report 

Answering Service: Diana B. reported we received 7 calls in December. All calls were handled. 

Archives: No Report 

Correctional Facilities: 

Women: Hazel S. reported all is going well.    

Men: Harry M. reported all is going well.    

 

CPC/PI: Taryn M. reported she took literature to the V.A., TLC, The Courthouse, The Physicians, 
Williamsport ER.  
 

Grapevine: Mike read a story from the Grapevine about Tradition 1 - “OUR COMMON WELFARE SHOULD 
COME FIRST; PERSONAL RECOVERY DEPENDS UPON AA UNITY” and Mike commented on the story. 

Meeting Cards: Tom J. reported he has the New Cards, all info. is up to date.  

Newsletter: Kate M. reported the Newsletter is available online, brought hard copies for GSR’s & 
announced it also can be found on the District Facebook Page. Kate commented on new items to be 
included in the 2018 Newsletter.    

Finance Committee: Sam E. announced in February she needs new escrow amounts for 2018. 

Steering Committee: No Report  



Treatment & Accessibility: 

 Women: Taryn M. reported all is going well.    

 Men: Bart T. reported Todd was at White Deer carrying the message and all is going well.     

Website: Bart T. reported that the website is current and up to date.  

Workshop: Claude B. thanked everyone for their help on the December Workshop. 

Activities: Gidget W. reported Xmas party was awesome.    

Tutorial: Mike read the 1st Concept in January.  Mike will read the 2nd Concept in February. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: None 

Announcements: Gary announced Men’s Big Book Retreat - January 26th, 27th & 28th. See him for details 
after the meeting. 

Anniversaries:  
Claude B. had 20 years on December 3rd !        Congratulations Claude B. ! 
Lee had 4 years on January 6th !                Congratulations Lee ! 

  

Visitors: None. 

Coffee: Lee had coffee ready for January meeting. Gary/Lee will make it for February meeting.  

Motion was made to close the meeting. The motion was seconded. Ayes were in favor and none were 
opposed. The motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 
Bart T.  


